
St Stephen’s Announcements      Week of May 20-26  2021 
 

 

• Golfing fundraiser – 4 person scrambles at Mountain View Golf course May 22nd.  $65 entry fee.  Fundraiser to 
provide scholarships for UA College of Applied Science and Technology, Cyber Operations.  See flyer on website. 

 

• Pentecost this weekend!  Wear Reds and Oranges!  As we celebrate the coming of the Holy Spirit upon God’s 
people, we encourage you to join in the celebration with vivid reds and oranges imitating the tongues of flame that 
rested on each of the disciples. 

 

• Coming in June:  Book Study of C.S. Lewis’ The Screwtape Letters.  If you are interested in this book study, please 
let Rev. Allison know by May 23 so that she can order a book for you.  It can be downloaded for free in various formats 
(epub, kindle, pdf, etc…) from this site:  https://archive.org/details/in.ernet.dli.2015.86985/mode/2up .  Book Study 
will begin June 5th at 4pm at church before worship and June 6th at 12 noon after worship (and on zoom:  Join Zoom 
Meeting: https://us02web.zoom.us/j/84762198102?pwd=NE4wOVAzOFpGdWNSS0pBQncvbkZMUT09  
Meeting ID: 847 6219 8102   Passcode: 855064 
One tap mobile: 
+12532158782,,84762198102#,,,,*855064# US (Tacoma) 
+13462487799,,84762198102#,,,,*855064# US (Houston) 

 

• Also coming Saturday June 12th 9:00am in the Ed Bldg:  Understanding what Gay Pride is, how it got started, and 
what an LGBTQ Ally is.  A time to learn and ask your questions about this history of LGBTQ movement in the United 
States.  Several of our church members will be available to answer questions.  We will offer a watching of the movie:  
Stonewall Uprising (1.5 hrs). 

 

• What is Juneteenth?  Be sure to attend church Sunday June 20th and learn what Juneteenth is and how it is an 
important date for our African American community.  Tim Ash will present an historical account and how the significance 
of this date and our faith overlap.   

 

• Vestry approved donations of money from Estate Sale to benefit four charities in our community:  Groceries 4U, 
Forgach House (Domestic Abuse Shelter), Good Neighbor Alliance (homeless shelter), and Peaches Pantry (food for 
children in families of need).  Each organization will receive $1000.00 

 

• Bishop Reddall has asked each church to discuss when to allow latest CDC guidance go into effect in 
congregations.  Your vestry voted Tuesday May 18th to continue wearing masks in worship for another month to 
ensure infection rates remain low, out of an abundance of caution for some of our most vulnerable members.  Come 
June 19th, if numbers do not increase, fully vaccinated people will no longer have to wear a mask in church.  
Unvaccinated people will need to continue to wear masks, however.  We encourage you to get your vaccination as soon 
as possible to be able to enjoy maskless worship soon.   
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